From: Dee & Barbara Eberhart

Date: March 14, 2005 12:37:34 PM PST
To: Laura@Airporter.com

Subject: Coast Gateway Hotel Stop

Airporter Shuttle

Attention Laura Martin

Dear Ms. Martin:

You indicated that there is a possibility that your schedule may be changed to include
passenger dehvery and pick-up directly to and from the Coast Gateway Hotel near
the entrance to the SeaTac Airport terminal. If so, this would be a significant added
convenience to my wife and me, since one or the other or both of us frequently have
early morning flights from SeaTac and we avail ourselves of your Shuttle service and
over night accommodations at the Coast Gateway.

Please let us know whenever such improved service becomes available.

Sincerely,

Dee R. and Barbara C. Eberhart



